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NOTICE TO THE TRADE 
 
 

To: All Suppliers of Barley and Buckwheat for Use in Export Programs 
 
 
Export Operations Division has issued Announcements BAR1 for the purchase of Barley 
in export programs and BWP1 for the purchase of Buckwheat in export programs. These 
announcements are effective for all purchases made after July 22, 2005.   
 
All interested bidders for these announcements are urged to carefully review BAR1 
and/or BWP1 as well as the applicable packaging and marking specifications in Appendix 
2.  Announcements and Appendix 2 can be found at the following internet address: 
 

http://www.fsa.usda.gov/daco/Announcement/Export/exportannon.htm  
 
Any questions should be directed to the Export Operations Division, Bulk 
Commodities/Freight Forwarding Branch, at 816-926-1477. 
 
 
/s/ 
Steven P. Miteff 
Acting Director, KCCO 
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